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To: All Staff, Code 2A Date: April 13, 2020 

From: Administration 
 

Subject: CAO Broadcast Message:  Families First Coronavirus Response Act Notice 

This Broadcast Message from the County Administrator, David Twa. 

Under the Families First Coronavirus Response Act, the County is required to provide paid 

leave and expanded family and medical leave as explained in this federal posting. Follow 

this link to find information about these benefits:   

Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) Notice 

Note: Contra Costa County is providing benefits in excess of those required by federal law 

as outlined in the County Administrator message sent April 6 – Leave Update for All County 

Employees 

 

 

 M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 

https://www.contracosta.ca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/64858/4-13-2020-FFCRA-Poster

